
 
4 September 2024 
 
Hearings Administrator 
Proposed Te Tai o Poutini District Plan 
West Coast Regional Council  
 
By email: info@ttpp.nz 
 
RE: Hearing Statement - Natural Hazards hearing topic 
 
1. We act for Silver Fern Farms Limited (“Silver Fern Farms”) who lodged a submission on the 

Proposed Plan’s Natural Hazards provisions, being point s441.002 regarding “Critical Response 
Facility” and point s441.0115 regarding the addition of reference to functional and operational 
need in policy NH-P2. 

2. Silver Fern Farms has reviewed, and accepts, the amended s42A recommendations on its 
submission points and it does not intend to file evidence, or appear, in relation to the matters in 
the scope of this hearing topic. While its recommended amendments to NH-P2 are rejected, it 
supports the amendments to NH-P1 which achieve a similar outcome. 

3. Silver Fern Farms thanks the Panel for its time and acknowledgement of the issues raised in 
Silver Fern Farms’ submissions. Please contact me if you wish to clarify any matters addressed 
herein. 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Steve Tuck 
Mitchell Daysh Ltd 
 
Steve.Tuck@mitchelldaysh.co.nz  
 
 

Level 2, 33 Totara Street 
Mount Maunganui 3116 

+64 27 593 4152 

Reference: MDL002162 
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